
 

 
Friday, April 30, 2021 
 
Hello Juniors & Junior Parents, 

We hope that you had a good vacation week, and that you maybe even visited a few colleges, either 
in person or virtually! If not, no worries, as there is still plenty of time to look at school, and it will 
get easier as things continue to open back up.  As many schools will be out for the summer in May, if 
you are comfortable visiting schools in person the next few weekends would be excellent times to 
go on some college visits. 

JUNIOR MEETINGS: 

Students, if you have not yet had your junior meeting with your counselor, please see him/her to 
set up this important meeting.  All juniors should meet with their counselors before the end of the 
year. 

AP TESTING INFO:  

AP Testing will be held over the next two weeks. Please note that if you are late to the AP exam you 
will not be able to take the test. Please arrive by 7:30 for an 8 a.m. exam, and 11:30 for a 12:00 pm 
exam. 

TIP OF THE WEEK: Did you know that the New England Board of Higher Education (NEBHE) offers 
a Tuition Break program? The New England Regional Student Program (RSP) allows many New 
England residents to enroll at out-of-state New England public colleges and universities at a 
discount. Students are eligible for the RSP Tuition Break when they register in an approved major 
not offered by the public colleges and universities in their home state. See 
www.nebhe.org/tuitionbreak for more information. 

Have a great weekend! 

CHS School Counseling 
 
Important Dates:  

•  
May 8: SATs offered at CHS and other area high schools, registration deadline has passed; 
late registration is available for an additional fee 

• June 5: SATs offered at CHS and other area high schools, registration deadline – 5/6 
• June 12: ACT offered at area high schools, registration deadline – 5/7 
• July 17: ACT offered at area high schools, registration deadline - 6/18 

http://www.nebhe.org/programs-overview/rsp-tuition-break/eligibilityfaqs/
http://www.nebhe.org/tuitionbreak

